
Please join us at this month's meeting. The GAC welcomes guest
speakers:

Ms. Zuzel Rodriguez
BCPS Curriculum Supervisor for

​Gifted and Talented

Ms. Ellen Kay
​Educational Advocate, The IEP Advocate, Inc.

All About E.P. Plans:
their purpose, your rights, and how to make the

most out of your student's

Thursday, March 8th, 2018
7:00 - 8:00 pm

Hosted at Bair Middle School
9100 NW 21st Manor, Sunrise, FL 33322

The Broward Gifted Advisory Council (GAC) is a group of parents, volunteers,
and educators focused on providing quality gifted education and opportunities
for Broward County's gifted children. We also facilitate two-way communication

between parents and the Broward County School District.

Join our email list by texting browardgac to the (phone) number 22828. Attend
our monthly meetings. All are welcome. Contact GAC Chair, Ms. Veronica
Newmeyer at: 954-865-8614 or BrowardCountyGAC@gmail.com. Visit our

Facebook page or website: BrowardGiftedAdvisory.zohosites.com


